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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 11:24 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Peter Dicks

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am writing to oppose the elimination of the Hydro One seasonal rate class.

I am not a seasonal resident. I have a piece of property next to my principle residence with a small cabin on it.
Hydro One advised it would cost more to disconnect the hydro and have it turned back on. It is not a cottage and it
is not being used. I do not believe my property qualifies as a seasonal residence.

Please do not eliminate the seasonal rate class.
Thank you





